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LANSDOWN LANE, BATH
PEDESTRIAN CROSSING 
STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR

PROPOSING THE ORDER

The Council in exercise of their powers under The Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 propose to introduce a pedestrian ‘zebra’ crossing on Lansdown Road, Bath.
This order is proposed so as:

This proposal is made in accordance with the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, which under Section 23 enables local highway authorities to establish crossings for pedestrians.

Drawing No:
TCN0012 / 01 shows the proposal in detail.

Chris Major
Director of Place Management 
June 2021
Traffic Management Team, Lewis House, Manvers Street, Bath, BA1 1JG
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